
Greetings Colleagues, 
 
I write in regards to your survey on Age Limit for Restorative Activities as I fail to understand 
the logic behind such a consultation when Gillick Competence is a clear, solid, international 
and established principle of consent in both medical and dental law. 
 

I recommend that the answer you are seeking is through simply adherence to the 
international collective wisdom on the subject, as opposed to attempting to re-invent the 
wheel.   
 

I wish you all well. 
 

Regards, 
 

Dr M Beentjes 
BSc/MSc(Hons); BDS(Hons) 
 


